STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION . ///

=DRUG FREE=
/A

BRUCE KING 2040 S. PACHECO
GOVERNOR SANTA FE, NEw MeExico 87505
ANITA LOCKWOOD (505) 827-7131

CABINET SECRETARY
November 8, 1994

GP II Energy, Inc.
P.0O. Box 50682 :
Midland, Texas 79710 ‘ fir

Dear Sir:
A®.

We have received a copy of an application filed with the
Bureau of Land Management by your company for authorization to
utilize the Littlefield "BO" Federal Well No. 5 as an injection

well in the Delaware formation. Please be advised that the Oil
Conservation Division has primary responsibility for permitting

injection wells in the state.

I am enclosing a Division Form C-108 which must be filed with
the Division for each injection well. In addition, it appears from
your application that this operation should be classified as a

waterflood project. Division Rule No. 701 (G) requires a hearing
before a Division Examiner for the establishment of waterflood
projects.

If you need assistance filing the enclosed application or
setting up a hearing, please contact me at (505) 827-8184.

Nt resit—

David Catanach
Engineer
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